
 

 

 

 
Dear Neighbors and Friends- 
 
We hope this finds everybody safe and healthy during this unusual 
time in the world.  As you know, our schedule of meetings and 
activities has been cancelled until the CDC feels like it’s safe once 
again to resume life as we used to know it.  We’ve all been finding 
creative ways to fill the huge surplus of free time we have right now, 
and we hope that includes checking in on your neighbors and 
friends.  Although it seems that every day more activities get 
eliminated, using the phone or sending an email to somebody just 
to say hi can really make a huge difference.  We are all feeling the 
stress of the unknown, but our neighborhoods have been a source 
of amazing strength and friendship in the past and can be now.  
 
We want to take this opportunity to wish you all a blessed Easter 
and a happy Passover. Spring is here and with that, let’s hope that 
soon we can all return to our regular activities and spend time 
enjoying our friends and the beautiful life we have here in the 
Villages, especially in Hacienda South/West.  
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or 
concerns. Be good to one another and stay safe and healthy. 
 

The HSWWC Board 

 




